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Presidents Report 
Christo Grove  

 

We had a lovely day out at The Glades on April 28 

with a strong field entered for Ladies Day. 

Chempro was our sponsor on the day. It was good 

to see all the pink caps out on the course, as well 

as the colour pink in the dress code for the day. 

After the round of golf we had some drinks and as 

usual an excellent dinner menu put together with 

the help of John Neilson and the clubhouse.   

Unfortunately, due to the bad weather we had 

experienced prior to our Oxley golf day, meant to 

have been held on the 19th of May, we had to 

cancel due to a waterlogged course. No carts 

would have been allowed on the day, so the day 

was called off. I popped into Oxley Golf Club on 

the weekend prior to our golf day and can vouch 

for very soggy fairways and bunkers filled with 

water. 

On Monday the 23rd of June, we got together at 

Bribie Island Golf Club for our annual Presidents 

Cup and Rookie Day event. We were lucky with 

the weather as we dodged the rain on both ends, 

with a heavy downpour before tee off and 

another a couple of hours after the event.  The 

course was in good condition, in spite of the heavy 

downpour it received earlier that day.  Bunkers 

held up well and the fairways were accessible by 

golf carts, which helped to keep up the play. We 

completed the round in good time with everyone 

back in the clubhouse and enjoying their favourite 

beverage by 4.45pm. Dinner was served at 

5.30pm. A well-chosen menu by John Neilson. The 

Lamb shank and Apple pie went down well.  

 

The sponsors were API and Rivers Insurance. Scott 

Blackstone from API introduced Peter Lane, who 

heads up Pharmacy For Less, recently acquired by 

Wesfarmers Health, to say a few words about the 

pharmacy offers within Wesfarmers Health, 
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including Priceline Pharmacy and their new offer, 

Instant Script Pharmacy. The first of these 

opening soon in Sandgate. Rivers was 

represented by Gaelene Pickering who gave us an 

update on their business and how they can help 

our businesses regarding their insurance needs. 

Rivers also sponsored a 30K prize for a hole in one 

on the 4th hole. 15k to the player and 15K to our 

Charity of choice.  

 

Pharmacy Solutions were of course our challenge 

hole sponsors, and we thank Peter Marshall  

 

New members and our rookie on the day were 

welcomed and a good evening had by all. 

See you at our next event, being Maroochy River 

GC for a 4 ball Ambrose event sponsored by NAB. 

Shotgun start at 12.00pm. Bookings are now 

open. Please book early, as these Ambrose events 

are popular.  

Thanks all,  

Results 
Full details @ qcgc.com.au/2025-results/ 

 



 
  
 

   

 

 

 

 

  



 
  
 

   

 

 

 


